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Help us keep our Subdivision Homeowners Contact List updated! 
 
Has your information changed? 

 Complete this form and 
o bring it to the annual meeting, 
o hand it to any board member, 
o mail it to the board, 

 or email your updates to clerk@wphhoa.org 
 
We will distribute an updated subdivision directory 
to homeowners following the annual meeting. 
 
 
 
I’m a new neighbor  
Please update  
 
Homeowner Name(s):           
 
             
(Address)         (Lot #) 

 
 
Telephone #:           Do not publish in directory. 
 

E-mail address:           Do not publish in directory. 
 

Children’s Names:           
 
Pets:            
            (Type & Name) 

 
 
 

Please contact any of your board members if you have questions or concerns: 

 

Eric Waltersdorf, President 

Jordan Kmiecik, Vice President 

Barb Davis, Treasurer (734-564-2280) 

Al Charles, Secretary (248-408-0400) 

Tracy Gowan, Director 

Gale Otremba, Director 

June Sadonis, Director 

Irene Ward, Director 

 
      WPHS 

P.O. Box 79 
Lakeland, MI  48143 

 
email: clerk@wphhoa.org 


